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Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE 41X, cr-i -
Cct

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2007 3:03 PM

To: Lampley, Gloria PA

Subject: RE; Retirement Gift

Ms. Lampley-Williarns,

Technically, Ms. Anderson’s gift can be accepted. If accepted, the gift should be reported, given the amount of
the gift is $100. Unless Ms. Anderson is a personal friend of Mr. Jacobs, I would refuse to accept the check. If
Ms. Anderson is no longer going to have a relationship with the Property Appraiser’s Office, then I might feel
differently about returning the check, but the public or those with business interests involving County departments
should not play a financial role in defraying the cost of a County-sponsored retirement party.

If you wish to discuss in greater detail, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

From: Lampley, Gloria PA
Sent Thursday, January 18, 2007 10:30 AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Soils, Lazaro PA
Subject: Retirement Gift

Morning Mr. Meyers:

Mr. Frank Jacobs, Property Appraiser, retired on December 28. 2007. Because of that event, Mrs. Sheila
Anderson forwarded a check to the Department to be used towards his retirement gift. Mr. Solis, Assistant
Property Appraiser, wants to know if it is wise for the Department to accept this check. See attachment.

Gloria D. La,npley-Williams

Manager, PropertyAppraisalAdministration

Miami-DadePropertyAppraisal
gdlmiamidade.gov

VoIce 305-375-1519Fax305-375-4010
"DeliveringExcellenceEve,yDay"
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